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MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

December 2, 2015 
Meeting held at Town Hall, 10:00 a.m. 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman Robert Merry, Vice Chairman Joseph Perry, Clerk 
Robert Snow, David Petersen, Clifford Pierce (Town Administrator Deborah Eagan, 
Assistant Town Administrator Amy Lydon)   
 
PUBLIC ATTENDEES: None 
 
CALL MEETING TO ORDER 
 
Chairman Robert Merry called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m.   
 
PLEDGE 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
10:00 a.m. EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
Chairman Merry called for a motion to go into Executive Session for the purpose of 
complying with, or acting under the authority of, and general or special law or federal 
grant-in-aid requirements – in this case, Mass. General Laws Chapter 30B section 6 – 
evaluation of non-price proposals received in the Request for Proposals for Executive 
Recruitment for Police Chief and to not go back into open session.  Bob Snow so 
moved, Cliff Pierce second, all in favor – roll call vote: Robert Snow – aye, Joseph Perry 
– aye, David Petersen – aye, Cliff Pierce – aye; Robert Merry – aye. 
 
Executive session opened and open session adjourned at 10:05 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Amy Lydon 
Assistant Town Administrator 

 


